DEPARTMENT OF TELECOMMUNICATIONS

PRESS RELEASE

Dated: 7th July, 2010
Hon’ble Minister of Communications and Information Technology (MOC&IT) took a meeting today on 7th July 2010 with the representatives of Access Service Providers, namely, COAI and AUSPI and their member service providers on the recent recommendations of TRAI. CMDs of MTNL and BSNL were also present.
Various issues on licences, spectrum allocation, charging of spectrum and roll-out obligations, merger and acquisitions and other related issues were discussed in great detail.
Hon’ble MOC&IT observed in the meeting that the concerns expressed by the operators will be referred to an internal Committee of DoT chaired by Member (Technology) for finalizing the views for submission to Telecom Commission.
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